
 

 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

August 9, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
There will be a Special Called City Commission meeting on Tuesday, August 13, 2024, 
at 6:00 p.m., in room 100 of the Government Center Building located at 222 Pine Ave.  
The purpose of the meeting is to conduct a public hearing regarding the FY 2025 
Millage Rate and to discuss and/or approve the following: 
 

• Resolution:  Authorizing submission of Grant Application to the National Park 
Service for the Underrepresented Communities Grant Program; should the Grant 
be awarded to City, such grant is awarded 

• Ordinance:  Changing Regular Meeting time for the August 27, 2024, meeting 
from 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

 
Sincerely,  
 
___________________________ 
SONJA TOLBERT, MMC 
CITY CLERK 
  
    
xc: Media       


